
RLA	Meeting	Minutes	12/12/2017	
	
In	attendance:		Dan,	Chuck,	David,	Doug,	Chris,	Kristen,	Jim,	Marty,	Jeff		
By	phone:		
	
	
In	its	regularly	scheduled	December	Meeting:	(Conducted	via	email)	
	
•	Acceptance	of	11/14/17	minutes	9-0.	
	
•The	Board	declared	the	holiday	party	at	Rob	and	Pilar	DeRoma’s	house	
a	great	success.	Many	thanks	to	those	brave	souls	for	hosting.	
The	Wataba	fest	books	were	closed	out	and	a	donation	to	the	RLA	was	
made.	
The	water	level	was	lowered	over	a	one	week	period	to	its	required	
winter	level.	
Marty	reported	improved	cooperation	with	the	Town	on	the	drainage	
ditch	dredging,	near	his	Mountain	Rd	property.	
The	welcoming	committee	reported	leaving	membership	at	10	new	
Rainbow	Lake	households.	
	
•	Work	Projects:		
The	Board	will	come	up	with	a	wish	list	of	items	over	the	winter.	
	
•Upcoming	Dates:		
	
Next	Meeting:	1/09/18	
	


